ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: January 9, 2018
TO: All Bidders
th
FROM: Boyce H. Ex¥ans, Purchasing Agent
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 — Professional Design Services - Broadway

Streetscape Project
BIDS TO BE OPENED: January 19, 2018, at 11:00 a.m. (Eastern)
This addendum is being published to respond to questions that the City has received from potential

bidders. The City’s responses hereby become a part of the Contract Documents and modify the
original specifications as noted below.

Questions Received:
1. Should the consultant’s scope of services include title report, property appraisals,
negotiations, acquisition, closing, etc.?
No, property acquisition services will not be included in this design contract.

2. The conceptual plan for Corridor H from the Greenway Corridor Feasibility & Assessment
Study depicts the proposed acquisition for a new mini-park. Is this part of the consultant’s
scope of services?

No. The design of a new mini-park will be a separate future project.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



